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Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year!!! We hope your Holidays 

were  peaceful and relaxing with time to 

enjoy your lovely children. We miss you all 

and will be glad to be back for the rest of 

the school year! 

 

Many thanks to all the parents who sent us 

all such lovely and 

thoughtful gifts, Holiday 

cards and/or good wishes 

for the holidays/New Year. 

We all appreciated your 

generosity & thoughtfulness 

at this busy time of year.  

We love looking at all the beautiful 

Christmas cards from families old and new! 

 

We already have parents asking about 

Lilliput's SUMMER CAMP programs in June & 

July. At this time you can see last year's 

camp times, curriculum, themes & prices 

on our website: www.LilliputSchool.com. 

We will be posting our 2017 camp updates 

for times, 

curriculum, themes 

& prices in the 

spring . We open 

camp registration 

once the 

curriculum is 

posted on line and 

you may register on a walk in first come first 

served basis or by just sending in your 

registration form and fee in an envelope 

marked "Summer Camp". 

 

Thank you, 

The Lilliput Office 

 

LILLIPUT NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2017 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan 1,2...................closed....New Years Day 

Jan 3........................................Back to School  

Jan 16......closed, Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

 
TAX TIME IS HERE! 

Tuition may be tax deductible Check with 

your accountant to see if you can deduct 

your payments here at Lilliput    

Our tax ID #is: 04-3162-287 

 

NO SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 
Please DO NOT call Lilliput about school 

closings, early dismissals or delays we 

cannot handle the call volume & it blocks 

our phone lines for emergencies.  

 

For information about school closings, early 

dismissals or delays please:   

Listen to: 

 WSRS 96.1 FM  

 WTAG 580 AM Radio 

Watch:  

 Channel 7 is the only TV station 

            that will post Lilliput’s  closings  

Log on to: 

 WSRS.Com and go to school 

cancellations 

 WHDH.com 

 Lilliput Program's facebook page 

posts any closings. delays or early 

dismissals.  

Get notifications on your cell or email:  

 sign up to be notified with a text 

on your cell phone or an e-mail at  

http://whdhstore.hipcricket.com/

Go to the link, Click on “NEW 

MEMBERS SIGN UP” and follow the 

directions  

 

 

 
 

http://whdhstore.hipcricket.com/
http://whdhstore.hipcricket.com/
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DRESSING FOR THE WEATHER 

Dear Parents: Let's celebrate our New 

England winter & teach the children to 

have fun & enjoy the winter weather! 

Please note Lilliput 

takes the children 

out to the 

playgrounds EVERY 

DAY for exercising & 

fresh air, to play & run on the playground 

unless it's raining or below 32 degrees. 

Children who are dressed properly love it! 

Please dress you children accordingly so 

they will be comfortable & enjoy being 

outside for the full time the class spends on 

the playground & on the porch. Send in 

winter coats, snow pants, hats, mittens & 

boots with your child's name on them!  

 

 

TUITION REMINDER:  

9 Installment payment plan: a payment is 

due on or before January 1st.  Please mail 

your payment if the Holidays or weather 

gets in the way of paying on time. Office 

staff still come to the office even when the 

school is closed. 

Please note 90% of payments this month 

last year were received after January 5th.   

This makes it difficult for Lilliput to stay on 

budget! 

4 Installment payment plan: a payment is 

due on or before February 1st.  

 

We give a 5 day grace period after which 

a standard $15.00 late fee is assessed. If 

you pay late you are responsible for 

paying the late fee.   

 

SPARE CLOTHES IN THE BACKPACKS  
We ask parents to have a full change of 

clothes(socks, underwear, pants & shirt)in a 

labeled Ziploc bag in their child's back 

pack at all times. If you haven't already 

done so, we want to remind you to 

change those clothes to winter clothes 

and maybe a bigger size. 

 

Accidents happen whether it's getting 

carried away at the water table, spilling a 

drink at snack time, falling in mud on the 

playground or a bathroom accident, and 

when children can change into their own 

clothes they are much happier! 

 

 

THE  GIFT OF TIME VS. CHALLENGING YOUR 

CHILD    

We have been educating & caring for 

children professionally since 1985 and 

have a highly educated, & dedicated 

teaching staff.  Many of our teachers 

have their Masters 

degree in education. 

Combined we have 

over 300 years of 

teaching experience 

here at Lilliput! 

 

We are seeing a 

common trend with 

parents who want to 

push their child ahead 

in school whether they are ready or not to 

be pushed. Fostering a love for learning 

and motivating students is a delicate 

process.  We want to use our combined 

teaching knowledge & experience with 

children to help you know if your child is 

ready to be pushed ahead or given  the 

gift of repeating a year before they move 

on to the next grade.  I have never heard 

a parents say they regret giving their child 

an extra year but I have heard them say 

they regret pushing them ahead. 
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PARKING LOT SAFTEY 

Dear Parents, We have had 

several "almost" accidents in 

the parking lot during drop 

off times. Please remember 

our toddler families park & 

walk with their little toddlers  

to the porch through the drop off line. 

Please keep an eye out for them! After 

parents in the drop-off line have said 

good bye to your children please stop & 

look around before you drive away.  

We love all our students tremendously & 

it's such a busy time of year PLEASE BE 

CAREFUL!  

 

 

 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION                                        

There is an online box tops Marketplace. 

Parents just need to be registered at 

www.boxtops4education.com and list 

Lilliput as the school they are supporting. 

They can then shop at over 100 retailers 

directly through the box tops site and 

Lilliput will earn e-box tops. They can also 

buy gift cards there.  

We earned $285 this month from box tops. 

This is going into our playground fund. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

 FUNDRAISERS 

We are Collecting Box Tops & have other 

FREE fundraisers we are asking you to 

participate in so that we can upgrade our 

playground. 

Lilliput is registered with 

Price Chopper. 

Families that register 

(EACH YEAR  YOU 

MUST RE-REGISTER) their Advantage Price 

Chopper card and use it when buying 

groceries will help Lilliput get points 

towards educational toys, other school 

supplies and equipment. To register your 

Advantage Price Chopper card you can 

go on-line to www.pricechopper.com  

Lilliput school # is 39652  

Lilliput is registered with Stop 

and Shop’s A+ Bonus Bucks 

program. With each 

purchase where the Stop & 

Shop Card is used we get 

points. It even works with 

purchases made online with Peapod by 

Stop & Shop. Lilliput friends and families 

can register by going on-line to 

www.stopandshop.com/aplus or contact 

the A+ BonusBucks Hotline at 1-877-ASK 

APLUS (1-877-275-2758). You will need 

Lilliput’s Stop and Shop school ID 05853 

FAMILIES MUST RE-REGISTER EACH YEAR The 

program rounds off per transaction to the 

nearest whole dollar amount. At the end of 

each month, each school's dollar amount 

is determined which is then automatically 

credited to its account. 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  

Dear Parents everyone who ordered 

individual school photos from Life Touch 

Photography should have received them 

We would love your feedback on the 

individual school photos by LIfe Touch. 

 

 

If you have any 

questions about 

your photos you 

can call Life Touch 

studio M-F 8:00-5:00 

@ 978-640-6250 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/
http://www.pricechopper.com/
http://www.stopandshop.com/aplus
http://www.stopandshop.com/our_stores/bonus_bucks/questions_comments.htm?qnum=shopping_q22
http://www.stopandshop.com/our_stores/bonus_bucks/questions_comments.htm?qnum=shopping_q22
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DID YOU FORGET TO REGISTER FOR FALL 

2017? 

 

Lilliput opened registration for Fall 2017 in 

November for in house families and 

December for new families.  

If you are planning to return to Lilliput in the 

fall and have not registered, you may want 

to do so now before all the spots are gone. 

 

We have limited openings left for the fall.   

Please note our discounted afternoon 

classes.   They are a bargain! 

 

We will have full day Kindergarten 

openings, usually until the lottery is held in 

Shrewsbury.  Call right away after the 

lottery if you want a spot. We are usually 

full the day after the names are pulled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lilliput's Friends & Family Advertisements 
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REAL ESTATE /ALAVI & BRAZA P.C.  
 I am Joseph Uliano, an 

experienced real estate 

attorney with Alavi + Braza, 

P.C., concentrating on real 

estate representation of 

buyers, sellers, and lenders 

throughout Massachusetts. I 

take particular pride in my 

attention and obsession to 

detail and client service. Our 

clients range from developers of 

Condominium projects in the Greater 

Boston area to first time homebuyer's 

purchasing their first home. Regardless of 

the scope of representation or the 

magnitude of the conveyance, I work with 

clients to assist them throughout the 

transaction and ensure a smooth closing. 

Contact me any time regarding any real 

estate issue.  

 

Joseph Uliano, ESQ.  

Cell: 978-729-4527  

E-mail: juliano@alavibraza.com  

Milford: 284 Main Street Milford, MA 01757 

Boston: 20 Park Plazas, Suite 454 Boston, MA 

02116  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage 

Amulya Mahal, the proud 

parent of a Lilliput 

graduate is a real estate 

agent working at Coldwell 

Banker Residential 

Brokerage, of Shrewsbury. 

If you are in the market to buy a new 

home or sell your existing home please 

contact Amulya. She will work with you to 

make the home buying and selling process 

both profitable and satisfying and tailored 

to your individual needs. You may contact 

her via email or cell. She is looking forward 

to helping Lilliput families and meeting your 

real estate goals. 

Amulya Mahal 

2 Maple Ave, Shrewsbury, MA 

Cell: 508-523-7275 

E-mail: amulya.mahal@nemoves.com 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRINITY OPTICAL COMPANY  

 

Voted Best Optical Shop 

in Metro West, 11 years in 

a row! Glasses for adults 

and children. 

Bring in your prescription 

& find the best frame & 

lens for your vision with us. See better than 

you have in years. We cater to you & your 

family 's vision needs.   

For Lilliput families, 20% off your optical 

order, just mention this add. 

NEW Location: Bay Path Village, 

(Route 126)Framingham MA  

Address: 969 Concord Street, 

Framingham.MA 

Phone: 508-788-0472 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lilliput's Friends & Family Advertisements 
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Shaila School of Dance 
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Indian Bollywood and Folk Dance for all ages 

www.shailadanceschool.com 

http://www.facebook.com/ShailaDanceSchool 
CLASSES IN BURLINGTON - Every Friday 

CLASSES IN SHREWSBURY - Every Sunday & 
Tuesdays 

Groups available for Children, Teens, Adults & 
Couples 

To enroll, please email 
shaila@shailadanceschool.com  or call 508-308-

6605 

    

 

 

http://www.shailadanceschool.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ShailaDanceSchool
mailto:shaila@shailadanceschool.com

